
From: Soura, Christian
To: David Avant <DAvant@peba.sc.gov>
CC: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/20/2013 9:58:39 AM
Subject: RE: PEBA Board Member Cindy Hartley

                Thanks  - yes, I just spoke with Cindy and talked her through the formal resignation process (we need her 
letter still, which she said she’d mail today).
 
                I told the Governor last night that Cindy was resigning, but haven’t talked about possible replacements with 
her yet.  I’d obviously like to take care of this as quickly as possible, and I expect that Steve Heisler will receive serious 
consideration if he’s interested in serving.  I’ll follow-up with you, but will probably try to catch Art first.  Ted and I will 
also swap notes as we go forward (board and commission appointments are typically in his universe, but I’ve been a 
little more involved for PEBA).  Thanks again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: David Avant [mailto:DAvant@peba.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 3:52 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: PEBA Board Member Cindy Hartley
 
Christian,
The Governor’s appointee Cindy Hartley has resigned (or is resigning) from the PEBA Board.  
She has indicated that she would like to recommend someone for her replacement.  His name is 
Steve Heisler and he is the VP of Compensation and Employee Benefits at Sonoco.  His contact 
information is Steve.Heisler@sonoco.com or 843-383-5977.  Give me a call if there is anything 
you need form me or anyone else at PEBA.  Or, If I should forward this info to someone other 
than you.  Thanks.
-David
 
 
David K. Avant
Interim Executive Director
South Carolina Public Employee Benefit Authority
P.O. Box 11960
Columbia, South Carolina 29211
(803) 737-6898
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